
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Tuesday, February 16, 2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:45PM 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Al Jones and Mary Lou 

Absent: Mike Curtin, Tom Kane 

 

The Recreation committee opened the remaining proposals from the Design Firms. 

 

Craig Miller from Waterfield Design attended the meeting to discuss the outline over the 

next few months for the Town Barn and Shepard Parcel Fields.  The Committee has 

decided to hold a meeting for Mid March for the league reps and town officials  

and then to hold a public meeting for 1
st
 week in April. 

 

Craig Miller has requested League information on the # of participants enrolled in 

recreational sports leagues and the # of children enrolled in the elementary and middle 

school projections. 

 

The following items need to be performed on site: 

 Flagging of the wetlands(vegetation and hydrology is needed by the conservation 

commission per Erin) 

 Topography survey 

 Endangered species specification  

 

Regular Field Construction $150,000.00 

Tournament Field Construction 30%to 40% + (250,000.00) 

 

Craig Miller looking for the contract between the town signed by the acting Town 

Administrator 

 

Meeting Ajourned at 8:15pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 


